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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF RESPONSES TO COMMENTS ON THE
PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO SUBDIVIDE REACH 4 OF THE SANTA
CLARA RIVER AS TWO SEPARATE REACHES

The California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Los Angeles Region has posted
Responses to Comments pertaining to the proposed amendment to subdivide Reach 4 of the
Santa Clara River as two separate reaches on the Regional Board website at:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles/html/bpaRes/bpa.html

To request hard copies of the Responses to Comments please contact Theresa Rodgers at
(213)576-6789.

The public hearing at which the Regional Board will consider the proposed Basin Plan
Amendment to subdivide Reach 4 of the Santa Clara River will be held on November 1, 2007 at
the City of Simi Valley, Council Chambers, 2929 Tapo Canyon Road, Simi Valley,
California. The Board meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m.

If you have question regarding the proposed Basin Plan Amendment to subdivide Reach 4 of the
Santa Clara River, please contact Yanjie Chu at (213) 576-6681 or via email at
ychu@waterboards.ca.gov .
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